
 
 

  
Heat Pump Pool Heater Rebate Program Ending 
Deadline for Rebate Application Submittals: Friday, October 31, 2025 
  
As a result of recent guidance from New York State through the New Efficiency: New York Order, 
PSEG Long Island is announcing the following changes to the Heat Pump Pool Heater program. All 
measures identified as “Non-Strategic” will be discontinued.  Therefore, rebate submission must 
be received by Friday, October 31, 2025. 
  
Click here for a current list of eligible models or visit 
https://www.psegliny.com/saveenergyandmoney/energystarrebates. Please be sure to choose an 
eligible model(s) to install from the updated list. 
  
Please purchase, install, and submit the rebate application for all Heat Pump Pool Heaters as 
shown below to qualify for a rebate.  
  

• Online applications through the PSEG Long Island website: 
https://psegli.capturesportal.com/ must be submitted by October 31, 2025. 

• Emailed applications to MyRebateLI@psegliny.com  must be received by October 31, 
2025. 

• USPS mail applications must be postmarked no later than October 31, 2025. 
  
Thank you for your support and contributions over the years to the PSEG Long Island Heat Pump 
Pool Heater program.  
  
Dorothy Weisblatt 
EEP Program Lead - PSEG Long Island Energy Efficient Products Program 
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